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Dear Director, 
 
I had a pet greyhound a few years ago who was rescued after not being able to race anymore. He 
was one of the most beautiful, affectionate and sweetest animals you could ever meet. I am 
disgusted by the fact that there is no laws or control of what greyhound owners can do with 
these beautiful creatures. There needs to be some change. We need stricter rules and regulations 
or in a perfect world stop this cruel sport. I will never go to the dog track or place a bet on a 
greyhound ever again. Lets lead the way in changing this industry forever. We need to stop 
thinking about what people want and think about making the animals happy. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Carly Moran 
 


